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Thomas J. Martin 
Vice President 

Pub I ic Service Electric and Gas Company 80 Park Place Newark, N .J. 07101 201 /430-8316 

Engineering and Construction 

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region 1 
631 Park Avenue 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 

Dear Mr. Grier: 

November 6, 1979 

NRC IE BULLETIN NO. 79-14, SUPPLEMENT 2 
REVISED RESPONSE 
NO. 2 UNIT 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 

Pursuant to our letter of October 31, 1979 concerning the subject 
bulletin, and subsequent discussions with Mr. L.J. Norrholm, RNRC 
Inspector - Salem, PSE&G wishes to make the following amendment: 

PSE&G letter dated October 31, 1979 - Revise last sentence(page 2 
of attachment) to read: "The above mentioned systems will be in­
spected and any necessary modifications completed prior to Power 
Ascension Tests". 

If you require additional information, we will be pleased to dis­
cu~s it with you. 

Very truly yours, 

CC: Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection 
Washington, D.C. 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Division of Operating Reactors 
Washington, D.C. 

Mr. L.J. Norrholm 
Hancocks Bridge, N.J. 


